
 
 
 
 
   

Dear Ms Townsend, 
It is important for our fisheries and quality of life that more water flow through the San Joaquin 
River than the minute 2% increase. 
Please do what you can to see that this once-mighty river is adequately restored with more 
water running through it. 
Thank You, 
Don Coelho 
Stockton, Ca. 
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